
 

 

October 2021 NASFA Minutes 

by Steve Sloan 

 

The October meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to 

order on Saturday, October 9, 2021 at Not-a-Con at 6:34:13 PM by President Mary 

Lampert, but no crickets. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Sam went to the bank and set up the new checking accounts. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Elections are coming. 

 

Doug nominated Gary Shelton for all NASFA offices, and Judy seconded. Sam moved to 

close nominations. 

 

CON BUSINESS 

 

Not-a-Con has happened. Mary thanked Jim and Tracey for running registration. Other 

people at Not-a-Con thanked the other NASFAns who put the con together. 

 

DeepSouthCon 60 is coming to Huntsville next October. Con co-chairs Sam and Mike K. 

are working on guests. One has accepted, and one declined. Sam is selling memberships 

to DSC 60, and he sold a few at Not-a-Con. 

 

Sam moved to adjourn at 6:39:37 PM. 

 

The October program and the After the Meeting Meeting were both more Not-a-Con, 

including a presentation by Dan Thompson. 

 


